

Meadowbrook Teacher Raffle 2017 again this year at Fall Fest!

Last year it was a well received event that took place during Fall Fest. This year we would like to also to offer raffle tickets on our website by Oct. 2nd. We are asking that you submit you plans by 10 am on Sunday, Oct. 1st!

The Event: This year Fall Fest will be a PTO sponsored event with free coffee, cider, popcorn, cotton candy, DJ and more for free. A few vendors will sell lunch items but it is not be a fundraiser. The only tickets sold will be the Raffle Tickets. Funds raised from the Teacher Raffle with be used to support PTO programs.

The Teacher Raffle: Kids and parents alike love the Teacher Raffle. A special experience with a Meadowbrook Staff Member gives a student a lasting school memory. With your help, we would like to offer priceless experiences for teachers and Meadowbrook students to share. We will not be raffling prizes, just experiences. We are asking for you to contribute time and supplies to offer the experience of your choice to a lucky Meadowbrook student.

Teacher Raffle Ideas:

- Play a game with your teacher/Meadowbrook staff.
- Do an activity with your teacher/Meadowbrook staff. (Make a Jack O'Lantern, Make a video or book, have a story time, do a project or craft, watch a movie or show, learn magic, play instruments, do a spa treatment, make a snack together, have lunch, host karaoke, or anything you can think of!)
- Have a party. (Dodgeball, Basketball, Dance, Yoga, Extra recess on playground, Book club)
- Share a Snack/Lunch with the student
- Gym teacher for the day
- · Special classroom responsibility
- Make announcements. (Student gets to make up and ask trivia questions to the school?)
- Special parking. (Winter Sing and Special seats for Winter Sing)

We very much appreciate your donation of one experience. Donation Forms can be found in the Office or on our website under the MORE INFO tab - FORMS.

Thank you so much!

We can't thank you enough for all you do for Meadowbrook, the kids and the families. In addition to the time and talents you share every day, we truly appreciate your Raffle contribution to the PTO!

If you have the energy to do more, please also consider donating an event to a Winter Bash.

Questions? Paula Kolar, paulagkolar@gmail.com or Christina Anderson, christina.anderson320@gmail.com

Meadowbrook Teacher Raffle 2017 Donation Form

Name of staff member(s)
Grade/Specialty
Date, time or how event should be scheduled
We would like to donate:
Can the winner(s) invite friends?
If yes, how many?
Any special instructions?

Thank you for your generous donation!

Please submit by email or in the school baskets by 10 am, Sunday, October 1st.

Please call or email if you have any questions:

Paula Kolar, 847.845.7641 or email <u>paulagkolar@gmail.com</u> Christina Anderson at christina.anderson320@gmail.com